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FORMAL CASE NO. 1130, IN THE MATTER OF THE INVESTIGATION INTO 
MODERNIZING THE ENERGY DELIVERY SYSTEM FOR INCREASED 
SUSTAINABILITY 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (Commission), in conjunction with 
its consultant, Smart Electric Power Alliance (SEPA), invites the general public to submit 
comments on the first draft report for the Modernizing the Energy Delivery System for Increased 
Sustainability (MEDSIS) Initiative by May 13, 2019.  

Last year the Commission formed six (6) working groups in the MEDSIS Initiative which include: 
Pilot Projects, Non-Wire Alternatives, Data and Information Access and Alignment, Microgrids, 
Rate Design, and Customer Impact.  There has been active and robust participation in the working 
group process, which includes over 217 unique participants from government agencies, industry 
and trade organizations, distributed energy resource and renewable energy solution providers, 
consumer and environmental advocacy groups, energy suppliers, and utilities. The members of 
these working groups have met regularly over the past eight (8) months and have formulated 
various recommendations that they plan to submit to the Commission for consideration at the end 
of May to move grid modernization forward in the District.   

We believe that it is important that these draft recommendations are widely disseminated and that 
all interested persons, particularly those who have not been active participants in the working 
group process, have sufficient opportunity to provide input.  Therefore, persons interested in 
submitting comments on the draft MEDSIS Working Group Report can: mail their comments to 
Brinda Westbrook-Sedgwick, Commission Secretary, Public Service Commission of the District 
of Columbia, 1325 G Street, N.W., Suite 800, Washington, D.C. 20005; submit their comments 
via email to psc-commissionsecretary@dc.gov; or file their comments electronically in the 
FC1130 docket through the Commission’s e-docket system at www.dcpsc.org.  Comments are due 
no later than May 13, 2019. 

Review or download the Draft MEDSIS Working Group Report here: 
https://edocket.dcpsc.org/apis/api/filing/download?attachId=84357&guidFileName=40a040a6-
6a8e-4204-a11b-f27235a00752.pdf 

For more information about the MEDSIS working groups visit http://www.dcgridmod.org/. 

For MEDSIS updates, visit dcpsc.org/MEDSIS. 
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